MEMORANDUM

TO: Terry Dunn, City Manager

FROM: Brent N Damman i ing Administrator
SUBJECT: Mr. Frank Barfz 1204 Oakwood fz§3>
DATE: November 15th, 91

BACKGROUND

I have spoken with Mr. & Mrs. Bartz regarding the sanitary
sewer problem which Paul Walters brought to your attention
11/14/91, the total cost break down is as follows:

First service call by Paul Walters - $ 40.00
First service call by Bill Elling - $ 276.15
Sewer service line re-tap into south

Ssewer main by Nagel Construction. - $§ 827.82
Sewer service line cleanout replacement

excavation only by Jerry Glanz. ~ $ 249.25
Sewer service line cleanout replacement ,
plumbing only by Paul Walters. - $ 445.41
Connect Mr. Bartz sewer service line into

Clymers service line which is tapped into

the south sewer main on Union Street

Excavation by Jerry Glanz. - $ 561.01
Same as above plumbing only by Paul Walters. - $ 89.15
Total expenses incurred - $ 2498.79

I have made no promise to Mr. Bartz, but simply stated that I
would report to the City Manager my findings and would be in
touch with them as to the outcome.



